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Dear Friends of Pathway Caring for Children, 

This past year has been filled with many new and exciting opportunities for our children, 
families and our staff. Here are a few highlights: 

 3 new school districts are being served by Pathway mental health therapists and case 
managers, amounting to 7 school districts where we address the social, emotional, and 
behavioral issues students face every day. These include Beacon Academy, Brown Local, 
Fairless Local, Heritage Christian, Minerva Local, Osnaburg Local, and West Branch Local 
Schools.  

 15 of our teens graduated from high school; several are attending local colleges along with 
working jobs to support themselves, and others went straight into the workforce to pursue 
their career passions.   

 16 new foster families have been licensed and therapeutically trained to welcome children 
from hard places into their homes.  

 20 Pathway foster children are in adoptive homes. Several families have finalized adoptions 
and Pathway staff continue to guide others through the legal process. We celebrate with 
each family who has embarked on this lifelong journey and Pathway's wraparound post-
adoption support is there every step of the way.  

 27 young adults are enrolled in our Bridges Program. Bridges is a new program aiding 
individuals ages 18-21 who have aged out of Ohio's foster care system. Pathway case 
managers provide more support and resources to Bridges clients which include housing, 
financial assistance, employment and life skills, and furthering their educational 
opportunities.  

 45 teens attended our TRUST Adventure Therapy Camp at Camp Koinonia. (Teens 
Realizing and Understanding Selves Together) This year’s TRUST Camp was the camp 
like no other. These campers came with open hearts, willing attitudes, and a desire to be 
part of something amazing! An opportunity staff and teens look forward to all year long.  

 90 volunteers provided 1,311.50 hours of involvement. Each person bringing a special skill 
set that enhance our programming and day-to-day operations.  

 800+ children, teens, and families were served by Pathway as we join them in their path to 
find healing and purpose. 

As you can see, there is never a dull moment here at Pathway. With sincerest gratitude I want to 
say thank you to our donors, volunteers, foster parents, staff and board members, and our 
community partners and supporters in your commitment to further Pathway’s mission. We are 
truly grateful! 
 

With warm regards,  
 
 
 

 
Wendy Tracy 
Executive Director 

Our mission is to empower children and families to realize their potential and achieve the  

possibilities of their lives through innovative mental health, foster care, and adoption services.  
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Administration Office 
4895 Dressler Rd NW Suite A 
Canton, OH 44718 
Telephone: 330.493.0083 
 

Brook Park Office 
5131 W. 140th St.  
Brook Park, OH 44142 
Telephone: 216.267.7070 
 

Minerva Office 
Minerva Counseling & Education Center 
620 E. Lincolnway 
Minerva, OH 44657 
Toll Free: 1.800.838.7284 
 

Sebring Office 
156 W. Ohio Ave.  
Sebring, OH 44672 
 

Toll Free: 1.800.838.7284 
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*Please note numbers reported are unaudited and reflect Fiscal Year July 1, 2018 - June 30, 2019  


